

## **HOBART SPORTING CAR CLUB Inc.**

G.P.O Box 1155, Hobart. Tasmania. 7001

## Baskerville 60th Anniversary meeting

Incorporating round 1 Aussie Racing Cars
Championship and round 1 Tasmanian Super Series
At Baskerville Raceway, Old Beach. Tasmania
Saturday 24th & Sunday 25th February 2018

Dear Competitor,

We are excited to invite you to compete at this historic event, you could say a milestone in Tassie motorsport, which is the 60<sup>th</sup> anniversary of Baskerville Raceway. This will also see the return of the Aussie Racing Cars for round 1 of their 2018 Championship also joined by our Motorcycling friends in a modern 2+4 meeting, ensuring a well celebrated time to be had by all in attendance over the weekend. This will be a 3-day event with practice on Friday 23<sup>rd</sup>, qualifying on Saturday morning and racing in the afternoon, rounding off with all racing on Sunday.

As always, please note there are no passes being be sent out, as you and your crews are required to be signed in well before the gate is operational at 8.30am. If you have anyone arriving late the \$20 ticket price is a small price to pay to support your motor sport!

With the attached entry is the Supplementary Regulations for this event, can you please take note of the times that you must be in attendance for Scrutineering "if required" and the drivers briefing, which is compulsory and always at 8.30am. At Scrutineering, you are responsible to present your CAMS car club membership card, Car Log book (Racing categories) and CAMS Licence to the girls at documentation sign on. THIS IS A CAMS REQUIREMENT, Failure to do so will result in exclusion from the event. You must also fill in the Scrutiny Report on the back of the entry with previous race history listing all past events, if you've be audited or not!

When returning the entry form can you please ensure that <u>all your details are correct</u>, especially Dorian numbers and a currant email address to help keep you updated and please return your entry as soon as possible to help us organise the event program.

Please check the website listed below and HSCC Face book page for any updates or info regarding this event as they come to hand. An email will also be sent to you with the entry list and race program as soon as it has been finalised.

We look forward to seeing you on the weekend.

Best Regards,

Donald Potter

Event Secretary

HOBART SPORTING CAR CLUB

0419 388 198





